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MK/DM            8th October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a year group, we are carrying out field work in relation to our Geography topic ‘The Rainforest.’ 

Starting on Thursday the 10th October, we will be taking the children out of class to conduct a river 

survey of the River Mersey; children will travel on the school mini bus to the New Brighton area to 

study the river traffic. Children will leave after registration and will return for lunch.  

On the day that your child’s class is due to go, can we ask that they have a waterproof coat and 

suitable footwear (trainers or wellies). 

Thursday 10th October – 5K 

Tuesday 15th October – 5RC 

Thursday 17th October – 5O’B 

Tuesday 22nd October – 5GC 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

M. Kellegher 

Mr M .Kellegher 
Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


